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Chapter 16 Agencies and Persons Contacted  

The following agencies were contacted regarding the Proposed Project. 
 
 
United States Department of the Interior 
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 
David A. Stilwell 
Field Supervisor  
3817 Luker Road 
Cortland, NY 13045 
 
 
NY State Office of Parks Recreation and Historic Preservation 
Bureau of Historic Preservation 
Ms. Beth Cumming 
Historic Preservation Specialist, Technical Services Unit  
Peebles Island State Park PO Box 189 
Waterford, NY 12188 
 
 
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation 
Natural Heritage Program 
Information Services 
Jean Pietrusiak 
625 Broadway, 5th Floor 
New York, NY 12233-4757 
 
 
Traffic Planning Office of Project Analysis/CEQR  
New York City Department of Transportation 
Naim Rasheed  
55 Water Street, 6th Floor 
New York, NY 10041 
 
 
New York City Department of City Planning 
Edith Hsu-Chen, Director  
Manhattan Borough Office 
22 Reade Street, 6th Floor West 
New York, NY 10007-1216 
 
 
New York City Department of Housing Preservation and Development 
John Gearrity 
Director of Environmental Planning  
100 Gold Street, Room 5G-1 
New York, New York 10038 
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Empire State Development Corporation 
Ms. Rachel Shatz  
633 Third Avenue - 31st Floor 
New York, NY 10017 
 
 
Dormitory Authority of the State of New York 
Jack Homkow, Director of Environmental Affairs 
One Penn Plaza 
New York, NY 10021 
 
 
Community Board 8 
Nicholas D. Viest, Chairman  
505 Park Avenue, Suite #620 
New York, NY 10022 
 
 
NYC Landmarks Preservation Commission 
John Weiss, Deputy Counsel  
One Centre Street 
9th Floor, North 
New York, NY 10007 
 

Note (1): Some of these agencies are typically involved with development projects in New York 
City, such as housing, educational facilities, hospitals, mixed use and other development projects. 
These agencies were contacted to obtain information on potential future land use changes in the 
study area as a result of their projects, if any, in the project study area and that could be affected 
by or could affect the project. This information was thus used to establish the future no-build 
condition for impact analysis purposes. 

 

  




